
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary - Beginning 20th Jan 

Monday  
Toddler Community Event 9am - 11am 

Friends Committee Meeting 7pm 

Tuesday 
Science workshops (Funded by Friends) 

YR to Y6 

Wednesday 
KS2 Drop in 

Thursday  Normal day in school  

Friday 
 Normal day in school  

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Spring term — 2020 Thursday 16th January  

Stars of the week 
For the week ending 10th Jan  

 
Owls:  Danny & Martha  
Penguins:   Jacob V & Jacob P 
Puffins:    Paige & Riley 
Woodpeckers:    Fatima & Oliver G 
Swans:     Joshua & Harrison  
Kestrels:     Harry & Tilly 
Falcons:  Ethan & Vally    

 
 
     

Doves:   Oliver W 
Owls:     Alexa 
Penguins:   Harris   
Puffins:     Lucie  
Woodpeckers:     Oliver F 
Swans:     Amelia 
Kestrels:   George 
Falcons:  Eloise 

Y1 Wish Tree  
The Y1 teachers have been busy developing their    
outside learning area. The Friends have been kind 
enough to donate £1000 for building blocks, as well as 
having  have had lots of offers of donations of different 
things from parents and carers.  With this in mind, Y1 
have made a wishing tree that has leaves on it detail-
ing the things they would love to have for their area.  
There are leaves on the tree that have lots of different 
things that they would love for their area.  The tree is 
situated in the bike sheds near the KS2 playground.  If 
you would like to look and see if there is anything you 
can offer, please feel free to come and have a browse.   

 Monday 20th  

January   

9am—11am  

Toddler Community 

Event 

If you have a baby or 

child of pre-school age, 

you are invited to a  

parent and toddler event 

in school on Monday 20th 

January.   

 

If you know of anyone in 

the community who might 

like to attend, please let 

them know that a warm  

welcome will await. 

 New Date for your diary.. 

Class photos on  
Tuesday 10th March 

  Holiday Club  
 

There are still a few spaces for the Febru-
ary half term holiday club.  
The club will be open from Monday 17th 
February until Friday 21st February. 
If you wish to book a place please com-
plete the form on the school website and  
e-mail it to Lisa Shuttleworth. 
 
During the Easter holiday, holiday club is 
open from Monday April 6th to Thursday 
April 9th, and then re-opens from Tuesday 
14th April until Friday 17th April. 
 
May half term holiday club runs from Tues-
day 26th May until Friday 29th May. 
 
Holiday Club will run from Monday 20th  
July until Friday 21st August.  It will then 
be closed for 2 weeks, starting again on 
Monday 7th September. 

   Planetarium  
On Wednesday, we were lucky 
enough to borrow a  
planetarium from Mark Rutherford 
Secondary. Nursery and KS1  
enjoyed exploring space with 
Wilbear’s adventures.  
 
Year 5 enjoyed learning about how 
our earth formed and how it changed 
over time with our moon and the 
sun. We had a brilliant day and all 
children thoroughly enjoyed travel-
ling through space.  


